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﻿ Hi!

As a resident and frequent user of the Sauk Creek Greenway, I am adamantly opposed to any bike path, whether lit
or unlit being built in the woods. We have sidewalks, bike lanes, and wide paved roads in the neighborhood for use
by bikers of all ages. What we don’t have anywhere else in the neighborhood is a sheltered, serene, Greenway, full
of beautiful, walking paths, wildlife, and quiet!

Please vote not to approve any such development.

Thank you,

Ellen Schneiderman
Brule Cr.
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